
MEMO 
 

 

TO: Mayor and Council     

 

FROM: Mike Althoff, Public Works Director  

 

SUBJECT: Invenergy Sewer Credit  

 

DATE: May 21, 2019 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

On February 2nd, Invenergy experienced a large leak caused by a faulty valve. 

Public Works staff noticed the excessive water use because of the increase of use at 

the well site. This was later confirmed by a site visit to Invenergy; a photo is 

attached of the pooling water. Public Works staff verified that none of the leaked 

water went into our sewer system; it was all contained in their ponds.  

 

After following our crediting procedure, we came up with a total credit of 

$4,854.42. Public Works Commission discussed at their May 13 th meeting and 

approved the sewer credit.  

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion to approve the sewer credit of $4,854.42 for Invenergy.  



 


